
Volunteer Luncheon October 19, 2024 
 
The volunteer luncheon was a cozy affair.  Jeanne Wells made her famous sloppy Joes and Jeff and 
Nickie Mason brought their wonderful green chili.  Pat Smith did an excellent job at the grill.  For the 
raffle Carol Darland and IMPOA made sure we had plenty of fun and beautiful gifts, and Cindy 
Kremer donated some wonderful carvings.  Everyone enjoyed the good food, lovely deserts and 
good company.  Next year we plan to have the luncheon earlier in the year so that all the snowbirds 
can attend as well.  Thanks to all our wonderful volunteers who make our endeavors a success! 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 



 
 

 


